
Memorandum   BONITA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Transportation Services 

       

 
 

TO: Parents of School Bus Riders    

FROM: Rose Lee – Director of Transportation  

DATE: July 18, 2019 

SUBJECT: 2019/20 Transportation Welcome 

 
The Bonita Unified School District Transportation Department is excited to serve your student(s) 

during the 2019/20 school year. While our drivers have a tremendous responsibility to accomplish our 
goal of transporting your student(s) safely to and from school, we need the cooperation of our riders and 
their parents/guardians.  

 
We have been working hard to improve our bus pass process to better serve our riders and their 

parents/guardians. Here are a few important things as you prepare to buy your student(s) bus pass this 
year: 

 Starting for the 2019/20 School year bus passes will be sold at the District Office  

 Bus pass applications, will be available starting July 29th, 2019  

o Download and complete the bus pass application.  

o Bring the completed application and payment to the District Office.   

o PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED WITH APPLICATION. 

 Make checks payable to the Bonita Unified School District; OR, pay via debit/credit 
card at MySchoolBucks.com online system—Be sure to attach a copy of the 
MySchoolBucks payment receipt to your application as proof of purchase 

 Bus passes will be available for pickup in the Lobby of the District Office on Friday’s 

between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.   

 Read the School Bus Conduct Policy/ Rider Rules/ Bus Safety before you turn in your 

Transportation Application. These documents are available on our Transportation Website.  

Thank you for your help and cooperation! We are looking forward to an amazing year and we ask that 
you join our efforts to ensure a safe and pleasant ride for all of our riders.  

 

 
 
Rose Lee 
Director of Transportation 
Bonita Unified School District  
(909) 971-8320 X5260 
Rlee@bonita.k12.ca.us 


